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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                            Friday, December 31, 2009 

                                                Workshop 

                                                 

 

 The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township 

Municipal Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene 

Schappell, Russell Werley and Judy Romig and Township Secretary, Cheryl 

Haus. No guests were present. 

 

The meeting was called to order @ 8:00 a.m. 

 

Agenda items were discussed among the Board of Supervisors. 

 

No action was taken. 

 

Adjournment was @ 9:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

        Tilden Township 

            Secretary 

 

 

 

        Cheryl A. Haus 

 

 


